From: Sent: 27 February 2018 16:03 Subject: RE: Split Payment Workshop Hi. I have asked to set this up as agreed so you should get an invitation by the end of the week. Sent: 22 February 2018 17:50 To: BREWIE MEN Subject: Split Payment Workshop Hi III As promised I have detailed the job titles of the DWP delegates for the initial discussion on Split Payments.

As I said if there is room it would be good to involve either from my team too but we can decide once we know how many are attending from Scottish Government. I have copied everyone into this email so you have their contact details.

Cheers

Speak on Monday, if you still have time.